
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Monday, April 15, 2024 10:52 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240032 
Docket #20240032-SU; Docket #20240032-SU 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: Kelly Lyons <alltech-structural@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 10:15 AM
To: Records Clerk; Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Passidomo; 

commissioner.Gram@psc.state.fl.us
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear  Commissioner, 
 
The proposed plan for a central waste water system on LGI has a long list of negative issues and concerns which include, 
property rights, reliability, implementation. maintenance and cost, just to name a few.  
 
 If there an issue with wastewater, which is debatable,  there are far better solutions than this.  This issue is being pushed 
for the  purpose of forcing our community to enrich those behind it.  In any event, should this go forward the private 
operator must be held financially responsible for any and all environmental and health damages incurred by failure of the 
system without passing the losses on to the community.  So, who is going to establish the fee schedule and when and 
how much rate increases can occur?  Again, this is a bad idea conceived for the purpose of enriching those behind it.   
 
Perhaps the simplest way to insure better water quality is to make sure all LGI property owners have a properly 
functioning septic system. Including those who are proposing this disaster in the making.  
 
 It is very simple, if this system and associated cost and complications were to be proposed for your neighborhood and 
your property would you support it? 
 
Please reject this plan.  
 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Lyons 
 
8944 Gulf Street 
LGI-Placida Florida 
813-503-4211 
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Antonia Hover

From: Julie Kienitz-Peak <juliekeenpea@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 9:22 AM
To: Records Clerk
Cc: Office of Chairman La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner 

Passidomo; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Fay; 
mfriendman@deanmead.com

Subject: Docket #20240032-SU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To the Attention of: Clerk of Commission 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
I am a homeowner on Little Gasparilla Island (LGI), Placida, Florida, of Charlotte County, and I am writing to 
express my opposition and concerns to the application filed by Environmental Utilities, LLC, (EU) with their 
proposal to install central sewer lines to the barrier reef islands, including LGI. I respectfully ask that the PSC 
deny the EU's application for wastewater services to LGI.  
 
My objections include the following reasons: 
 

1. There is NO proven need for these services on LGI. 
2. I did NOT request these services. 
3. I am concerned that EU is a privately owned company with NO previous experience in the installation 

or maintenance of sewer lines. 
4. This project would create tremendous disruption to the sensitive and volatile barrier reef islands for 

which it is proposed and would represent tremendous and unnecessary costs to all LGI home-owners 
for services that have literally no advantage to the environment and come with high stakes for property 
owners and the landscape itself.  

 
The address of my island home is:  8234 Little Gasparilla Island, Placida, FL  33946. 
 
My name and contact information is: Julie M. Kienitz-Peak, juliekeenpea@gmail.com, 608-632-4905 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration,  
J.M. Kienitz-Peak 
 
Cc: Martin S Friedman, Esq, Dean Mead, Orlando FL 
 
 




